
 
 

St. Ninian’s Weekly Plan 
17th February 2025 

 
MONDAY 17th  TUESDAY 18th  

In-Service Day for Staff  

 

Pupil Holiday  

 

 

 
 

Judo Tasters for P1-4  
PE uniform please 

 

WEDNESDAY 19th  THURSDAY 20th  
 

P4-7 Hymn Practice  

 

P1-3 Skills Afternoon 

 

 

P6 Food Technology   

P7 Group B to St Margaret’s 9-12pm  
Mrs Purdie also at St Margaret’s Cluster HT Meeting  
 
 

P1-3 Skills Afternoon 

 

 

P4 Food Technology                             

 

 

Bricks Lego Club returns 

 

FRIDAY 21st  IMPORTANT WEEKLY REMINDERS 

 

P7 Transition lesson – Health & Tec 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Wellbeing theme:   RESPECTED 
 
Staffing Change – P3L  
Miss Leitch has secured a permanent post in South Lanarkshire and we 
anticipate her last day will be Friday 21st. We will be having a small 
celebration to thank Miss Leitch on Thursday 20th.  
P3L will now be taught be Mrs Davenport and a new member of staff – Mrs 
Ogunro- who starts with us on Monday 17th February.  
We are delighted to welcome Mrs Ogunro to our team.   

 
Value of the month  

 

 

 

 

  

 

P1-3 Skills Afternoon begins 

 
3.00 – 4.15pm 

Family Learning 

Sessions 

 
 

 

 

 3.00 – 4.15pm 

Family Learning 

Sessions 

 
 



 
 

Primary 4-7 Pupil Committee Updates  

 

 
 

We have created a timetable for every 
class to visit the Lanthorn Library this 

term.  
We are also planning activities to 

celebrate World Book Day. 
 

We are leading Safer Internet Day lessons 

across the school in P1-7 about keeping 

personal information safe online.  

 

We are planning an Easter Party with 
a local care home.  

We are working with The Lanthorn to 
create a dignity/essentials ‘Take 

What You Need’ box. 
 

 

Our Nature Ninjas are transforming the 

school garden by building planters and 

our new polytunnel. We intend to plant 

fruit and veg this term.  

 

We have agreed our 2025 Lenten Charity 
Appeal will be for SCIAF. We will launch 
this in March to get everyone involved.  
Our group will also be learning about 
Islam and plan to visit a local Mosque.  

We are creating visual prompts, reminders and 
information posters linked to new mental health 
pathways for around the school. We will share important 
messages through chatter times and with parents too.  

 

Our Language Ambassadors are planning 
Spanish lessons for P2 and P3. We will 
create the resources and practice the 
lesson before teaching the different 

classes later this term.  

 

We have planned activities for a Maths 
Through Stories Week and we have 
completed maths measure challenges. Our 
next project will be to create maths games for 
P1-3.  

 

We are planning to revamp the playground 
into 6 zones. We have looked at the fab new 

equipment that has arrived and will be 
reaching out to parents with a wish list. We 

will launch all of this at an assembly soon.   

Our Children’s Rights Champs are planning to 
create a mascot for rights which will promote 
relevant information for all children and families. 
We will be holding a school vote very soon! 

 

 

All P4-7 pupils are part of a Pupil 

Committee and have opportunities to 

share their ideas, opinions and to lead 

school improvement. Here are our 

latest committee updates.  

 


